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Please welcome the following families to Dove Point:
Michael and Gretchen Brady (Emily, Rheed and Maci)                     
4507 Dove Park Blvd.
John and Debby Hawkins

13003 Trump Avenue
Dates to Remember……………           [image: image2.png]


                         
Father’s Day:  June 17 [image: image3.wmf]
Dove Point Annual Yard Sale:  June 22 & 23, 8:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.
Independence Day:  July 4    

No Board Meeting in July 
August Board Meeting:  Tuesday, August 14 @ 7 p.m. (location TBD) 
   [image: image4.wmf]                         New Kid on the Block           
Congratulations to Autumn Reece and Katie Williams on the birth of their son, Andrew Williams Reece.   Andrew was born on February 7 and was also welcomed by big brother, Samuel.  
Note of Sympathy
We were saddened to learn of the death of Scott Alan Witherington, 37-year old son of Joe and Joyce Witherington (4223 Stilger Circle).   Scott was a 1994 graduate of Manual High School, a true Louisville Cardinal fan, and an avid Nascar fan.  Expressions of sympathy may be made to the Kentucky Humane Society.  Please remember this family in your thoughts and prayers.  

Compliance Update

Commercial signs (except for Real Estate signs) are against Dove Point deed restrictions.   Please remember that all homes that have back yards adjoining the lake are private property and for the exclusive use of the homeowner.  If you plan to fish or picnic, please use the common area around the lake and make sure trash is picked up before leaving.  Any suspicious activity will be reported to the LMPD.  

There have been an excessive number of cars parked on streets overnight lately.  Please keep in mind that our by-laws state that habitual parking on streets is prohibited.  We ask for your consideration and only park on streets when it is absolutely necessary or when you are entertaining guests and streets need to be used for overflow parking.   In addition, cars should not be parked on the easement at the front entrance since sprinkler heads can be damaged or destroyed.  
Note from Treasurer              [image: image5.wmf]
The first half of 2012 has involved filing tax returns, preparing financial statements, paying expenses, and a great amount of time was spent collecting annual dues.  Most of our residents meet their obligation with little prompting, but we do have some situations where people are slow to pay the dues within the due date (many other Homeowner Associations have adopted adding additional amounts for late fees). Out of fairness to those who meet their obligation to the association, we think it only fair to make known those who benefit from living in the neighborhood but make the conscious choice NOT to shoulder their fair share towards maintaining the neighborhood.  In the next newsletter, we will be publishing the names and addresses of those homeowners in arrears.  If anyone has any questions concerning this, please feel free to give me a call.  Jackie Fralick
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Neighborhood Safety and Security                 [image: image7.wmf]                  
There have been four thefts recently from “unlocked” vehicles in driveways.  Please remember to lock your vehicles and remove valuables including the remote control to your garage.  

A resident reported that their irrigation shut-off valve was cut off and stolen from their front yard.   

If you see any suspicious activity, please call Louisville Metro Police Department at 574-2111.  
Crime Prevention Tip
If you, a consumer, did not solicit the contractor who shows up at your door unannounced, then do not do business with that person. He or she may have an ulterior motive, or may have an accomplice who is waiting for the right time to enter your home with the intent to steal your valuables or your identity.  

2012 Home Owners Association Board of Directors
	Name
	Position

	Glenn Powell
	President

	Daryl Martin
	Recording Secretary

	Jackie Fralick
	Financial Secretary, Treasurer

	Eric Dunn
	Grounds Director

	Brian Zeilman
	Compliance Director


(Contact information for the board members is posted on the website.)
DOVE POINT SUBDIVISION

ANNUAL YARD SALE
FRIDAY AND SATURDAY
 JUNE 22 AND 23
8:00 A.M. TO 4:00 P.M.
(RAIN OR SHINE)
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Dear Dove Point Neighbors,


Even though summer is a few weeks away, the warm weather and children being on summer break makes it feel like it has arrived.  It is a pleasure to ride through the subdivision and look at the nicely groomed yards and flowers blooming.  We certainly do have a nice neighborhood!  Please remember that children are enjoying this warm weather and playing outdoors.  Keep your speed in check and remember to slow down when you enter or leave the neighborhood.  It only takes a second for an accident to occur, but is something that stays with you for the rest of your life.   


When walking with your dog, please remember to clean up after them not only in homeowners’ yards, but also in the common areas.


Dove Point is getting a lot of solicitation lately even though we have “No Solicitation” signs at both entrances.  When someone comes to your door, please inform them that we have No Solicitation signs posted at both entrances and they need to leave the neighborhood.  Local Metro Police will come out and tell the solicitors that they must leave but they have to be notified.  Please call LMPD at 574-2111; they will ask for a description of the solicitors and their location.  Tell the solicitors that you are calling LMPD.


We are considering having a picnic later this year and ask for volunteers that would be interested in planning and overseeing the picnic.  If interested, please call or e-mail one of the board members.  


A special thanks to Gini Reckner for her efforts in coordinating the painting of our street lights.  The project should be complete in several weeks.   


I wish everyone a safe and happy summer!


Glenn Powell
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